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11/8/2022

The Honorable Lucy Hebron

PO Box 938

Quitman, TX 75783
countyjudge@mywoodcounty.com
Community: Coke Pleasant Grove VFD

Dear The Honorable Lucy Hebron:

Insurance Services Office (ISO) has submitted a recommendation concerning your
community’s Public Protection Classification (PPC). Currently, the community’s Public
Protection Classification is a Class 09/10.

Insurance Services Office is recommending the classification be updated as a split Class
09/10 with an effective date of 4/1/2023. The recommendation is based on a review of
your community performed on 10/13/2022.

With a split class, all class-rated properties located within 5 road miles of a fire station will
use Class 09. All class-rated properties located farther than 5 road miles of a fire station will
use Class 10.

Public Protection Classifications range from 1 (superior) to 10 (does not meet minimum
criteria).

We have reviewed the information provided and believe it is enough to grant approval.
The Insurance Services Office will be notified of our approval of their recommendation and
the effective date.

Please make sure all community officials and residents within your district are notified of the
new Public Protection Classification rating for your community, and the effective date.

Please share your experience with your Public Protection Classification grading by taking a
brief survey at the following link.
Public Protection Classification Service Feedback Survey (surveymonkey.com)




Thank you,
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Joel Duke
PPC Oversight Officer
PPCOversight@tdi.texas.gov
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